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Office of Assessment

Welcome Back!

The Office of Assessment welcomes you all back for the 2023-24 academic year. 

 
Dr. Nicole McClure took a position outside KU. The Office of Assessment misses her already,
and we wish her well in her new position! Given Dr. McClure's departure, we are seeking a
second Assessment Fellow to begin in January 2024. Please see the details of the
position and application here.

The office welcomes 2 new GAs this semester. Bec Miller, a third-year student in Clinical
Mental Health Counseling, and Bri Dirnbeck, a third-year student in School Counseling, will
be assisting in communication and reporting for the office this year. 

Annual Report Workshop Hours
SLO 1 will be assessed in the Fall 2023 semester. Faculty teaching in any General
Education Category A courses will be receiving more information about artifact collection. 

Dr. Michele Baranczyk is still here to answer any assessment-related questions you might have. 

Office Staff Changes

Tues, Sept 12, 3-4 PM
Friday, Sept 15, 12-1 PM

Questions about completing your annual report? You can drop by the CEL in RL 6 at either of
the following times. 

Karen or Michele will be there to answer any questions.

Gen Ed Assessment

Look forward to a monthly newsletter from the office that will include important updates
on assessment reporting and practices and other resources to assist programs in
assessment projects.

There are also virtual workshop hours on Tuesday, September 26 from 9-11 AM. Just use the
following link to drop in:
https://kutztown.zoom.us/j/91068172981pwd=VXBzOTBDVHhvNjNSdDc0RW1FbmtZUT09 

https://www.kutztown.edu/about-ku/administrative-offices/assessment/assessment-fellow-applications.html
https://kutztown.zoom.us/j/91068172981?pwd=VXBzOTBDVHhvNjNSdDc0RW1FbmtZUT09
https://kutztown.zoom.us/j/91068172981?pwd=VXBzOTBDVHhvNjNSdDc0RW1FbmtZUT09


Templates and Submission for
Program Annual Reports 

The signs of fall are all around: students are back on campus, the leaves are
beginning to change, and annual assessment reports are due September
29, 2023, for AY 2022-2023. 

The process of submitting annual reports is the same as last year. Please use
the template provided here to complete the information for your annual
report. When complete, please upload it to your college folder:

Contact Us
Dr. Karen Rauch

rauch@kutztown.edu

And by appointment GC 201

College of Business
College of Education
College of Liberal Arts & Sciences
College of Visual & Performing Arts

Dr. Michele Baranczyk
baranczy@kutztown.edu

M 9-11 a.m.
T 9-11 a.m.
W 9-11 a.m.

https://www.kutztown.edu/about-ku/administrative-offices/assessment/templates-and-forms.html
https://www.kutztown.edu/about-ku/administrative-offices/assessment/templates-and-forms.html
https://livekutztown.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/KarenandKrista/EkJGe6BkaZ5MhIYuEuB9qgcBz4Wqcz8FKwRWdy42cwjmRQ?e=6hUT9e
https://livekutztown.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/KarenandKrista/Es-JPVVIO6pHk1nwdXw5G2QBkCdzGdRGX6OIShONriP42A?e=sc7Ful
https://livekutztown.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/KarenandKrista/EsNreMPFVM9EkN-QiEY6s74BPyN7eM_CJvVc_KzrlS38qw?e=dLIBhG
https://livekutztown.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/KarenandKrista/Ei8trMgDMHpNkEn8eQThcZcB_GxLTpn6OtaCAMhGoHy0NA?e=60hABz

